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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Liberty Link LLC and RuralWeb Solutions LLC Announce They Are Joining Forces 
 

Holden, Missouri (May 02, 2022) - Liberty Link and RuralWeb Solutions are happy to announce we are 

joining forces in the interest of combining our resources and skills to better attain our common goal of 

helping our communities eliminate the digital divide by providing access to high-speed broadband 

internet. 

 

We are excited for this opportunity to further serve and improve our communities and hope to continue 

to build strong relations with our customers and communities as well as having great customer service 

for our current and future customers. 

 

Members of the RuralWeb team have joined Liberty Link and we are working to make this transition as 

smooth as possible for RuralWeb customers. We will not be making any immediate changes as we are 

still evaluating the best way to combine our businesses together and will share details as they come.  

 

RuralWeb Solutions was launched in 2020. RuralWeb serves the areas of Creighton, Garden City, Dayton, 

and Urich with high-speed fixed wireless broadband. 

 

Liberty Link was launched in 2019. Liberty Link serves the areas of Holden, Kingsville, La Tour, Pittsville, 

Rose Hill, and Windsor with high-speed fixed wireless and fiber optic broadband.  

 

 


